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PARENT ADVISORY GROUP

WE NEED
YOUR HELP

The Parents Advisory Group (PAG) is chaired by
parents and ensures that neonatal units receive
input from a parent’s perspective. Joining our
PAG is a great way to help us make things better
for families on the neonatal journey.

Please get in touch if you would like to get
involved with the PAG, hear more about it or
share your experience with us.

Contact us by e-mail on ngh-tr.emnodn@nhs.net

or call 07907576484 to speak to a member of the team.

Alternatively drop us a text if you would like to receive a call back.




